

Autumn Newsletter 2020



Lockdown

When children are sent home for a bubble closing or a lockdown, please note that **home learning** is **statutory** and **MUST be completed.**

Very importantly please remember E Safety when children are online working. Thinkuknow is a good resource.

Fundraising

We are delighted to announce that we are receiving free bagels for all of our children thanks to Magic Breakfast. I hope the children have been telling you how much they are enjoying these healthy snacks each day.

We would like to thank Morrison's and our very wonderful Cllr Smith and Cllr Kilgour for providing some of our families with food parcels over the summer holidays.

If any of our families are struggling, perhaps due to furlough and require a food parcel or school uniform top up then, please contact the school office or send a message to the school Facebook page.

Farm, Beach, Forest and Factory School

Our successful Farm School visits will continue for all of our Year 3 and Year 4 children this term.

Year 1 and Year 2 have had a splashing time at Beach School, despite the mixed weather!

Our Early Years children have been exploring nature in Forest School.

In the summer term year 5 and 6 will visit Nissan as part of Factory School.

Events coming up.

Halloween, on 23 October will be having a **non-uniform day.** Children can come in normal clothes or a spooky costume (no props please). We will be having a reverse trick or treat and we will finish the day off with a spooky movie afternoon in our bubbles.

Children in Need 13th November. Children may come into school with 'Pudsey' related clothing or accessories should they wish to do so but we will not be asking for any donation. It will be a normal uniform day.

Parents Evenings will be held after half term via telephone appointments, more information to follow.

Dates

We break up for school on Friday 23rd October 2020

We return to school on **Monday 2 November 2020**

Breakfast club will begin from Monday 2 November. If you don't have a place and need one please contact the office to check availability and book a space. The cost is £2 per day.

Don't forget to fill in a changes form, at the school office if your contact details change or if you wish to amend your consent details.

Attendance

154 children have received 100% attendance this term.

We want our school to be outstanding which means we need to achieve above 96% attendance in school.

Please avoid taking holidays in term time and only keep your children off when necessary, we know that this has been difficult with recent illnesses.

We want to work together with you all to give your children the most exciting, educational and enriching curriculum.

COVID

We would like to thank our amazing parents for their outstanding support and for following NHS and Public Health guidelines during these unprecedented times. Stay safe.

